Request for Expedited Consideration

KXO, Inc., the licensee of Station KXO(AM), El Centro, California (“KI”) hereby
requests expedited consideration of this application to modify its facilities. As KI has
previously informed the Commission, the tower on which KXO(AM) and KXO-FM were
located fell down on October 16, 2004. KI promptly hired a consulting engineer and
searched for a suitable site which took some time because of various California zoning
and environmental restrictions. Once it secured a new site, KI began the process of
obtaining clearance from the FAA and various state authorities. Unfortunately, these
processes have lasted nearly two years and KI is eager to begin construction of the

proposed new facility so that it can better serve its community.
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